Halesbury School Newsletter



Autumn Term 2016







Mr J Kulyk — Head Teacher



Halesbury School Feldon Lane Halesowen West Midlands B62 9DR



info@halesbury.dudley.sch.uk



Halesbury School: 01384 818630

Dudley Transport: 01384 814371

Sandwell Transport: 0121 569 5867

TERM ENDS:

Friday 16th December at 3:00 pm

TERM STARTS:

Tuesday 3rd January at 8:50 am

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome Back! I hope you had a lovely half term break.

Sadly, Michelle Cox-Coley from the Family Outreach Team has left us to work full time at another school. She will be missed by all of us and on behalf of myself and the whole school we wish her all the best in her new job.

Parents evening will be held on Thursday 17^{th} November between 3:30 - 5:30 PM. Letters have been sent out and I look forward to seeing you all there.

On Thursday 17th and Friday 18th November, we will be taking part in activities for Children in Need. We are having a cake sale on the Thursday and a 'Bad Hair and Odd Sock day' on the Friday in return for a £1.00 donation to the Charity. Please send your child in full school uniform on both days.

I look forward to seeing you at various events this half term.

Mr J Kulyk

Has your child done something recently that you are really proud of and would like us to put in the Wow Box?

If so, please complete the slip below and return to the office by the last Monday of the term.

We look forward to hearing all of their achievements!

	Pupil Name:
	Class:
_	Achievement:

Pupils of the Term!

- ✓ Yellow Class Malachi For always trying and having a smile on his face.
- ✓ Orange Class Alfie For being helpful, polite and always working hard.
- ✓ Rainbow Class Connor For settling well into Rainbow Class.
- ✓ Purple Class William For trying very hard with his speech.
- \checkmark Blue Class Roman For settling in well with a new teacher.
- ✓ Green Class Tia-Mae For always offering to help and working hard in all lessons.
- ✓ Red Class Samuel For excellent progress and offering ideas in lessons.
- ✓ Secondary One Harman For always trying hard and being happy.
- ✓ Class 7/8 Abdul For excellent effort with his written work.
- \checkmark Class 9 Tegan For a positive attitude to work.
- ✓ KS4 Rugaiyyah For working hard on her personal targets.
 - Poppies are on sale for those who wish to donate to the Poppy Appeal.
 - Information for Years 2, 4 & 5; Throughout the year, your child's Statement of Education will be changing to an 'EHCP' (Educational Health Care Plan). We are in the process of sending letters out, but may we please remind you the importance of attending the meetings regarding this change and also completing the necessary paperwork Thank you.
- Our new website is now up and running. I hope you like the improvements we have made and I hope you feel it is more accessible and friendlier to use.
- Now the weather is starting to become cooler, can I please request that you ensure your child attends school with a warm, named, waterproof coat.

Thank You!

We would like to thank you for your very generous donations to our Harvest Festival. We are donating half of the goods to 'Loaves and Fishes' and the other half to the 'Black Country Food Bank'. A visitor from 'Loaves & Fishes' attended our assembly to collect the produce!





This newsletter can also be viewed in colour on our website: www.halesbury.dudley.sch.uk